
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
CITY OF DORAL, FLORIDA 

 

 

MEETING NOTICE (NOT A PUBLIC MEETING) 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that members of the City of Doral City Council may 
be present during a meeting with the United States Vice President Mike Pence 
being held on Wednesday, August 23, 2017 at 11:30 a.m. The Meeting will take 
place at Our Lady of Guadalupe Catholic Church located at 11691 NW 25th 
Street Doral, FL 33172. 

 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that items that may come before the City Council 
may be discussed during this meeting. 

 
Connie Diaz, CMC 
City Clerk, City of Doral 


